Town of Greenville

P. U. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Tressurer November 17, 1987 Town Hall Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb
Town Board Member

A hearing was conducted at 8:00 p.m. for residents of the Town of Greenville for the purpose of discussing the expenditure of General Revenue Sharing Funds. All Board members were present.

The hearing was opened by President H. L. Spears. No comments were received either prior to or during the meeting by voice or in writing.

Jack Sprigler moved \$941.43 in General Revenue Sharing Funds be used for Engineering Fees. Ron Lamb seconded. All Board members voted "yea".

Ron Lamb moved the hearing be adjourned. The motion was seconded by Jack Sprigler.

Respectfully submitted,

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

H. L. Spears

President of the Board